Board of Management of St. Joseph’s National School, Milltownpass Agreed Report 16/2/22
The following is the Agreed Report following a Board of Management meeting held on Wednesday 16th February 2022
· Minutes of the previous meeting were read and signed.
· Review of the following policies: Child Safeguarding Statement 
· Following an application for a 3rd SNA in the Reach Class we have been granted a full post. Emma Gammell has now moved to this full time position, creating a vacancy in the mainstream half post. Following interviews in July for a previous position, we had an existing panel of snas. Marie Carroll has taken up this half post. Both Emma and Marie have commenced their new posts.
· We are pleased to announce that following consultation with the NCSE we will be opening a 2nd ASD class this September.
· Confirmation was held on Tuesday 8th Feb in Mullingar cathedral.
· Peter Pan was held on Wed 2nd Feb . A wonderful success all round. All monies raised from our ticket sales went directly to the Arts Centre to fund the project for our school.( €1,755)
· [bookmark: _GoBack]As  we had already planned to close the school on March 18th, this extra day ( new Bank Holiday) will be used to close for summer holidays on Thurs 23rd June.
· We were unsuccessful in securing nominations for the role of Mother Rep on the BOM so this will be reviewed.

Yours sincerely
Pauline O’Hara
Secretary to the Board of Management

